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Quorum was obtained.
Farrukh presented his view on a technical note on "Using ebXML Registry to Manage CPP/A Artifacts”
http://lists.oasis-open.org/archives/ebxml-cppa/200411/msg00011.html
Marty noted that the Role use case was probably not of direct value because each party would be in the best position to know what Roles they wished to play, but that other use cases did exist for a service that checked CPPs and CPA templates. NDDs might also be checkable. Dale mentioned that BPSS instances can also be checked, as well as the coherence between the BPSS instance referenced and CPPA elements, such as ActionContext. Also, CPPA artifacts could be checked for consistency of QOS values and DeliveryChannel implementation details. There seemed to be consensus that defining the things to check would be useful. A main issue is to find the resources to carry this out. Farrukh said that he could assist in explaining the registry related parts. The issue of when and how to produce a draft  was discussed by both Farrukh and Monica, but pending identification of a resource to lead the editing, the matter was left pending.
Monica introduced the BPSS alignment issues, both with respect to Service, Action, Role and ActionContext and between the new OperationMapping of BPSS and the extensions to DocExchange for WSDL support. We considered whether it was important to include the alignment in the 2.1 maintenance draft, and there seemed to be support for doing this. Pete noted that Messaging continued to retain these concepts, and Dale noted that the convergence theme which existing in Messaging also tended to support trying to ease use of WSDL and XMLP technologies freely within ebXML.

Dale asked Hima whether he would be willing to consider whether we could localize changes for Service, Action and Role within a new content model for the ActionContext. Hima will research and think about the topic and get back to us with some potential solutions, which will consider but not necessarily be restricted to the previous direction. Dale urged that we attempt to proceed so that 2.0 instances continue to validate against the 2.1 schema. 

Kartha noted that he had been unable to do much on the Negotiation draft but there was a better chance to have some time before the next meeting, November 19 (which will be the 2nd and final meeting during November.
Monica offered to help with alignment issues going forward, in addition to the help she will give in considering how to align with other types of business process specifications in addition to BPSS 2.0
